
Isiah  Seldon  ready  for  1st
headlining  appearance  this
Friday night at the Claridge
in Atlantic City
ATLANTIC CITY, NJ (May 23, 2016)–THIS Friday night, May 27th,
a big night of boxing will kick off a holiday weekend at The
Claridge in Atlantic City as Rising Promotions will present a
terrific card of boxing.

In the main event, It will be about New Jersey bragging rights
as Isiah Seldon will take on Eddie Edmond in a bout scheduled
for six-rounds.

Seldon, who is the son of former WBA Heavyweight champion,
Bruce Seldon will be making his 2nd appearance in three months
as he is coming off a 6-round on March 19th over Michael
Mitchell, has been in the gym to round back into form after
33-month layoff.

“Training camp has been great. We have been doing a lot of
boxing as I been still shaking off some rust from the layoff,”
said Seldon. “To come right back is not a big deal. I am an
athlete and I am always in good shape. My body feels better
when I am active and in the gym. Even when I wasn’t getting
the fights, I was always in the gym.”

In Edmond, he is fighting a fighter from Newark, New Jersey
and has similar experience.

“I have seen some video of him. He comes forward and he throws
punches. That is the kid of fight that I want to be in. He
will come to fight and that should ,make for entertaining
fight.”
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This will be the 2nd straight fight for Seldon against a
fellow foe from the Garden State, but that doesn’t matter to
the 27 year-old native of Atlantic City.

“I don’t care where a person is from. A fight is a fight. In
fact, I actually want to see all the locals make it. That is
unless they are fighting me. It is always fun fighting in
Atlantic City. I will have a lot of friends there supporting
me.”

Seldon credits his return to the ring to Rising Promotions,
who will be staging their 3rd show in the past six months.

“I would like to thank Rising Promotions, Thomas LaManna and
the Atlantic City Boxing Hall of Fame. They are all trying to
bring boxing back to Atlantic City the way it used to be. I
feel I have an opportunity to become the face of Atlantic City
boxing. I have been working very hard and I feel very good. To
be headlining for the first time feels really good. Rising
Promotions has given me this opportunity to showcase my skills
and on Friday, I am going to put on a great performance.”

In a six-round co-feature, one of the most popular fighter’s
from the shore area, Light Heavyweight Chuck Mussachio will be
back in the ring after a 39-month lay off when he takes on
Willis Lockett in a rematch of a bout that that ended in a
draw on September 19, 2008.

In an eight-round Cruiserweight bout, Nick Kisner (16-2-1, 6
KO’s) of Baltimore, MD will take on Lamont Capers (5-8-2) of
Hawley, PA.

In four round bouts:

In a four round Welterweight bout, Adrian Wilson (0-2) of
Atlantic City will take on pro debuting Da’Quan Johnson of
Pennsauken, New Jersey

Quian  Davis  (2-0-1,  1KO)  of  Mays  Landing,  NJ  will  fight



Soloman Maye (1-6-1, 1 KO) of New Haven, CT in a Heavyweight
out.

Lightweight Anthony Burgin (9-1, 2 KO’s) of Philadelphia will
fight Curtis Morton (4-5-4) of Harlem, NY.

Also on the card will be the pro debut of Bantamweight Leroy
Davila  of  New  Brunswick,  New  Jersey  battling  fellow  pro
debuter Dominic Whitehurst of Chillicothe, OH.

Davila, who had over 60 amateur fights was ranked second in
the United States in his weight class.
.
Lawrence Newton (3-0, 3 KO’s) of Florida will take on an
opponent to be named

Tickets  are  $125  for  premium,  $77  Ringside  stage  and  $52
reserved and are available at www.risingboxingpromotions.com
or 609-487-4444

Facebook.com/risingstarboxing
Instagram: @risingpromo


